
Attention Mr David Hatfield 27 March 2007 

Director 
Adjudication Branch 
Australia Competition & 
Consumer Commission 
Level 35 The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Stl'eet 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

Attention: Ms Jaime Martin 

Dear Mr Hatfield 

Re: Port Waratah Coal Services Ltd application for reauthorisation of amended Medium 
Term Capacity Balancing System - update for interested party submissions 
Your ref C200716 10-02 

I refer to your letter dated 20 March 2007 and your request that Port Waratah Coal Services 
Limited ("PWCS") provide any comments it has in relation to the interested party submissions 
received by the Australian Competition & Consumer Commission ("Commission") by 28 
March 2007. 

PWCS does not currently wish to make any comments on the submissions from interested 
parties received by the Commission to date. 

If there are factual matters that require further clarification please let us know. Otherwise, 
PWCS looks forward to reviewing the Commission's draft determination and making further 
submissions if appropriate in relation to the draft determination. 

Should you have,any questions in relation to the above, please contact me, or Hugh Treharne on 
(02) 9296 2364. 

Yours sincerely 

Dave Poddar 
Partner 
Direct line +61 2 9296 2281 
Direct fax +6 1 2 9296 3961 
Email dave.poddar@mallesons.com 
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